IRAMINORY

Veteran Friendly Framework status continued commitment is award to
Fewcott House - January 2025

Dear VFF Champions and the Fewcott House Team.

It is our pleasure to congratulate you on your continuous commitments to your VFF
Status, as a Veteran Friendly Framework Care Home in January 2025

We thank you for continued commitment to the Armed Forces Covenant. This
accreditation recognises your continued work identifying and sharing best practice
within your care home to enable the best standards of care for the Armed Forces
community.

The VFF National Team, will continue to support you as your Veteran Aware activity
develops and will assist you to establish a programme that delivers an enduring
effect in readiness for re-accreditation in two years.

Thank you for your support to drive these improvements across care homes
nationally for all our Armed Forces community.

Yours sincerely,
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Professor Tim Briggs CBE Andy Cole OBE Mark Atkinson
National Chair VCHA Royal Star & Garter Royal British Legion



